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Nursery School

At Colleges we have been...

. Celebrating World Book Day

Throughout the week we have been reading lots of stories. The
children had an interest in building, we read ‘The Three Billy Goats
Gruff’ and used resources in the garden and inside to make our own
bridges. The children helped to decorate ‘Elmer’ the elephant. It was
lovely to see lots of children dressed up, the children were keen to
tell us stories about who they were.

«Making toast

For snack, we had toast. The children spread on the butter using a
knife safely. They were especially keen to eat it!

-Becoming pirates!

The children have shown an interest in becoming pirates. They found
a treasure map and started hiding their own treasure in the sand.
We have added more maps around the nursery and have built boats

inside and outside for the children to explore. The children have
been following the maps around the garden looking for the treasure!

Books we are reading : ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’




